

St.Margaret's Anfield

Church of England Primary School

With God, all things are possible.

Friday 21st October 2022

EASYFUNDRAISING

Sign up to Easyfundraising to help raise money for school as you shop! Click the logo



easyfundraising

ATTENDANCE

Please let us know why your child is absent from school as early as possible by calling, email or using the Parent App!

E-Safety Team Message

Be truthful with what you put online. There are messages that are not always true—always speak with an adult if you see content that you are unsure of.

from Amanda, Lexi and Eric

Twitter

Twitter is updated daily with photos and activities happening in school!

Click to go to Twitter and find us @StMargAnfield to follow!

MESSAGE FROM MR GRIFFITHS

Dear Parents and Carers,

We made it to the end of half term! Attendance has dipped substantially this week and as a school we really need to work hard on this during next half term. Attendance is vital to your children's learning. Please help us with this.

Please keep an eye out for our countdown to Christmas events for next half term. We will publish on the website and send via Parent App and email as soon as it is finalised.

Our sporting teams have taken part in the Girls' and Boys' World Cup Tournaments for Football and two after school Cross Country Races this week. Although we didn't win every game and race, we want them all to know how to proud we are of them representing the school and they should be very proud of themselves.

The first two weeks back we are holding "Meet the Teaching Team" meetings. Years 2, 4 and 6 are in the first week and Years 1, 3 and 5 in the second week. Letters have gone home with children last week and reminders will be sent out via Parent App and email. Please ensure you return your reply slips to let us know if you will be attending.

Our UN Day celebrations were a success today. It was great to see the children wearing their own clothes and representing their chosen countries. There will be photos on our school Twitter page to view of some of the activities that children took part in. Thank you to everyone who made donations for our Courageous Advocacy Fund today!

Take care and have a lovely half term break!

Mr Griffiths

RECEPTION & YEAR 7 APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 Applications are now open on the Liverpool City Council website.

If your child is due to turn 4 before end of August 2023 you must apply for Reception before 15th January 2023.

If your child is now in year 6 you need to apply for their Year 7 place before 31st October 2022!

Pay360

Click the Pay360 logo to go to the website for making school dinner and SMA donation payments! Any queries please contact the school office!

The Church of England St. Margaret's Anfield



THIS WEEK'S EVENTS

Monday 31st October

RETURN TO SCHOOL AFTER HALF TERM

Tuesday 1st November

9.10am Year 6 Meet the Teaching Team—Junior Hall

LSC Multisports Year 1/2 After School Club (4.15pm finish)

Wednesday 2nd November

9.10am Year 4 Meet the Teaching Team—Junior Hall

Dodgeball After School Club (4.10pm finish)

Cross Stitch After School Club (4.15pm finish)

Thursday 3rd November

9.10 Year 2 Meet the Teaching Team—Junior Hall

<u>Friday 4th November</u>

No events

Please remember all children attending after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

KEEPING IN TOUCH

PARENT CONNECT APP



All messages sent by the school are through our Parent Connect App. If you do not have the app please ensure you download it. You can click the logos below depending on your phone/tablet type to download for free or search "Parent Connect". We send out weekly invites by email to anyone who is not registered. If you do have the app please check your notifications are turned on or you will miss messages from school. If you are unsure please contact Mrs Cave at the school office 0151 260 5522.





CLICK HERE FOR
PE DAYS

www.st-margaretsanfield.co.uk Tel: 0151 260 5522 Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk